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Nursery 1 Newsletter September. 

Dear Parent/guardian, 

A warm welcome to our new families and a welcome back to our returning children and 

parents. You are all settling into nursery routine. If your child is new to nursery, you may 

find that your child does need some support to settle them during the first few weeks; by 

supporting your child through enabled independence by leaving them for increasing lengths 

of time. Please bear with your child and nursery through this process. If you or your family 

pass the windows or playground of the nursery while your child is in session, can we ask you 

not to get their attention as this can be unsettling for them. 

Your children enjoy snack daily. Snack time is an excellent opportunity for your child to 

develop their speaking and listening, turn taking and independence skills. We ask that you  

contribute 50p for this weekly. 

Can we remind you that your child does need to bring in a bag containing spare clothes, 

nappies, wipes and nappy bags if required. Please inform us if your child is currently toilet 

training and what their current toilet routine is. 

As autumn is upon us, make sure your child brings a waterproof warm coat to nursery. 

We must also ask you not to park cars on the double yellow lines outside nursery in the 

carpark. This is to ensure that emergency vehicles can access the building. 

Our topic this half term is: Why do you love me so much? We are finding out about 

ourselves, families, babies and celebrations. If you have not already returned your family 

jigsaw piece do so as quickly as possible as the children do enjoy talking to each other about 

their photos. 

If you have any questions or would like to talk about your child’s progress, do not hesitate to 

come into nursery for a chat. 

Remember to check us out on twitter at abingdonpri, to find out what we have been 

learning 

Thank you for your continued support 

The Nursery 1 Team. 

 

 


